
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Date:   Tuesday, January 7, 2014   
Contact:  Stephanie Gallagher     (330) 438-4306 Office 
   stephanie.gallagher@cantonohio.gov    

        

Sanitation Service Delayed for All Customers for One Day 
 

CANTON, Ohio – The City of Canton’s Sanitation department has decided to push service for all 

customers back one day due to the extreme cold temperatures this week. All trash pickup will be pushed 

back one day. Tuesday’s routes will be picked up Wednesday, Wednesday’s routes will be picked up on 

Thursday, Thursday’s routes will be picked up on Friday, and Friday’s routes will be picked up on 

Saturday. 

 

Director of Environmental Health Mark Adams said, “We are sorry for the inconvenience and our crews 

wish to express their gratitude to the residents of Canton for their understanding.” 
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